30 June 2010 Ocean Veritas Status Report, Cruise 7 – Day 1
Complied by Don Aurand, Ecosystem Management & Associates, Inc. (for BP)

Weather overcast, sea state 6 to 8 feet, wind SSE at 18 to 22 kts. We are currently running weather patterns in the lee of South Pass. Conditions are worse further out. We left Port Fourchon late last night as a replacement for R/V Brooks McCall, which had an engine failure. Conditions do not permit sampling.

Current forecast is for slightly worse conditions tomorrow, with no significant improvement until 2 July. We will continue to hold in this general location until the weather abates and sampling can begin. The current plan is for the R/V Ocean Veritas to stay out through our scheduled return on the evening of July 4, with arrival in Port Fourchon on the morning of July 5.

The results for samples for Rotoxkit M analysis collected on June 28 from station OV073 today were completed on June 29 and indicated no significant mortality. 
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R/V Ocean Veritas Cruise No.7 (June 29 to July 5, 2010)
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